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March 11, 2019

Rich Rasmussen, MHA President/CEO
Montana Hospital Association
2625 Winne Avenue

Helena, MT 59601

rich@mtha.org
Dear Mr. Rassmussen,

Granite County Hospital District joins rural hospitals from across the state supporting the re-authorization of Medicaid expansion without imposing unreasonable barriers to coverage.

Our past legislature has worked diligently in support of access to healthcare throughout our very rural state.  Small critical access hospitals are vital to ensuring access to care, especially in emergency situations when travel to regional facilities is challenged by weather or geography.  

Medicaid expansion has made a positive impact on our financials; reducing bad debt and increasing the number of patients seeking care.  Patients are more likely to seek routine and preventative care in the outpatient clinic setting when they have insurance coverage.  The impact of Medicaid Expansion on our hospital district alone has been on average $247,000/year. This is significant and impactful.
209 Granite County Residents are enrolled in Medicaid Expansion

· 32.54% are between the ages of 19-34

· 29.67% are between the ages of 35-49

· 37.80% are between the ages of 50-64

The Statewide Impact of Medicaid Expansion 

· Over 96,000 Montanans are enrolled, including veterans and students

· 300,000 Preventative Services have been provided

· $58 Million in savings to the State General Fund 

· $1.3 Billion in Federal Dollars injected into the state.

· Created roughly 6,000 Jobs

· Created roughly $350 Million in personal income

· Created roughly $420 Million in Gross State Product
We cannot take coverage away from our most vulnerable populations. I urge Montana lawmakers to work on a bipartisan solution to continue Medicaid expansion.
Respectfully,

Maria Stoppler, CEO



